TOWNSHIP OF NEPTUNE

Memo from the desk or: ]
Christopher A. Bedrosian
Environmentalil/shade Tree

Ext. 249
TO: Kristie Armour, Planning Board Administrative officer
DATE: August 12, 2020
SUBJECT: PB20/15 Dary! Jackson (the best car detailing)

Please be advised the Environmental/shade Tree Commission has
reviewed the above mentioned application. Please find their comments:

Comments: all pertain to page 2 subdivision plan and page 9
Tandscaping plan

(A)  Portion of existing wetlands to remain conservation easement; we
recommend deed restricted if ownership will be divided among the
three single family homes, wetlands not to be disturbed

(B) Landscopepkwwmeconwnendrnwchmgcnoundheesk;bedonuf
style not volcano style




